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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

This notice is to advise the remedial works to address the identified risks to the 

Communal Fire Doors, as documented in the most recent Fire Risk Assessment (FRA) 

will commence on Monday 6th of June 2022. The contractor undertaking the remedial 

works are Keens and the duration of the works will be a minimum of 4 weeks to a 

maximum of 6 weeks. The remedial works will commence in Block C, then Block B and 

finally Block A.  

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager  


